
OCTOBER 19, 2019 MINUTES OF THE PORTLAND FALL MEETING   

 

The meeting was called to order at 12:16 pm, there were 12 people in attendance.  

The minutes of the previous meetings were approved as reported in the last 

newsletter.  

We started with the introductions and Cornish Connections.  

Treasury report shows the we are $200 to the good. We need a new form of 

revenue. A suggestion was made that we provide coffee and cookies at rest stops. 

Bob has looked into it and it is feasible in Washington, but Oregon is not. We need 

to address it in March and get on the list with the State.  

Report on the Seattle Highland games, we got 14 signatures for people interested 

this this group. We have included them on the Evite list for future meetings.  

A vote was conducted on the changes to the Bylaws and it was passed by 

unanimous show of hands.  

A call was made for volunteers to help with membership to assist the treasurer with 

notifications to new members and obtain a short history for our records. Bonnie 

LaDoe volunteered for this position.  

We also requested volunteers to help with coordinating the Highland Games. There 

was no interest in this, and we will address again at the March meeting as the 

games are starting in April.  

A Holiday Party was discussed, and it is scheduled for December 7, 2019. It will 

be a potluck and white elephant gift exchange.  

The meeting was adjourned at 1;15pm and we were entertained by Andrea Wild 

and her band of musicians.  

 

 


